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Due to safety concerns regarding the potential spread of COVID-19, the New Castle Town 

Common and Beach is currently open only to pedestrians. This is to allow for people to be outside 

and to get some exercise during these trying times. The Town is only able to do this if everyone 

who enters the park respects the guidance on social distancing and if sick people remain at home 

and do not enter non-essential public spaces (such as the Common and Beach).  When entering 

a public space use common sense and respect others.  Please keep all groups to two people 

unless all members of the same family are living in the same house.   

 

All residents are urged to practice social distancing. 

• The goal of social distancing is to slow the spread of COVID-19 by limiting the number of 

infected people interacting with others. 

• Stay approximately 6 feet away from other people. 

• Avoid gatherings and crowds.  

• Don’t shake hands or hug. 

Practice good hygiene: continue to wash your hands, avoid touching your nose, mouth or eyes, 

use hand sanitizer, cover coughs and sneezes with a tissue or your inner elbow, and stay home 

if you are sick. 

Individuals who are at higher risk, have traveled recently, feel ill or have been 

around someone who may be infected or ill should not enter the Common and 

Beach area.  

 

Thank you.   

Stay safe and be well. 

New Castle Select Board 


